
 
Friday 17th June 2022 

As the weather is warm, please 
send your child to school 
with a named hat and water 
bottle.         

LORIC CHAMPIONS this week… 

Hannah from Turner 

Josh from Mason 

Gracie-Mae from Millward 

Charlie from Brunel 

Jayden W from Dickens  

 Riley from Fox 

 

 

 

Attendance for 06/06-10/6 

Fox-100% WINNERS OF S.A.M and the 

attendance cup! 

Turner- 94.4%         Mason -98.1% 

Brunel-91.7%     Dickens- 96.7%              

Whole school-95.8%    

Well done to our Year 4 children who sat the 

Multiplication check this week- they were 

brilliant and tried their absolute best, which is 

all we can ask of them. 

Bath rugby coaches came to school once 

again and taught all children in Years 3-6. As 

a Bath rugby partnership school the children 

at Regis have really benefitted from their 

specialist coaching and skills, which has 

hopefully inspired some of them to join a 

local team. 

Have a lovely weekend- Abby Symons 

 
CONGRATULATIONS LORIC badges! 

For Leadership: Josh, Rhys 
For Organisation: Kyrell, Alisha, Toby 
For Resilience: Isobel C, Aiden, Jayden C, 

Johnboy, Toby 

For initiative: Reuben, Koby 

For communication: Tayla, Sophie, Kiruthika 

,Alfie, Rhian 

WELL DONE Anna for achieving ALL 

of the LORIC badges!  
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IMPORTANT DATES: 

SPORTS DAY Tuesday 28th June, starting at 

9.30am 

Concert for Ukraine Thursday 30th June 5-6pm 

Reports out to parents Friday 8th July 

Year 6 production Wednesday 13th July, afternoon 

and evening performances 

Thursday 14th July evening performance 

 

SPORTS NEWS… 

25 children from across Key Stage 

2 went to The Corsham School to 

take part in an orienteering event. 

They represented Regis brilliantly 

and all had a very enjoyable time. 

http://www.corshamregis.wilts.sch.uk/

